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               16 May 2024 

Dear Parents and Guardians,    

 
We are delighted that your child has accepted their place at Habs and will be joining 
us in September.  
 
During the Summer holidays, there is an exciting programme of music courses 
taking place at Habs Elstree, and any new students who would like to join us would 
be very welcome. 
 
More information about Stellar Strings, the Habs Indian Music Summer Course and 
the two Jazz Summer Schools can be found by scanning the links below.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Registrations are still being accepted, and should you have any queries please 
contact musicschool@habsboys.org.uk. 
 
The courses all offer a unique opportunity to work with professional tutors, develop 
ensemble performance skills and share the experience of playing music together 
with students of all ages from across both schools. The courses culminate in 
fantastic massed performances for families and friends and are a wonderful way to 
make new friends and celebrate the achievements of our musical community. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Ms Mea Jenkins 
Director of Music 
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